
December, 2019 

 

Dear School Board:                                        
We are excited to enter the holiday season; I am looking forward to Christmas with family and 
friends, and on finishing the Fall semester. Our students have accomplished many great things: 

• BPA students are fundraising for state and National competition by organizing Breakfast 
with Santa and hosting Mr. KHS. 

•  Girls bowling team is having an undefeated season 
• Our Speech and Debate students have taken second place as a team in Boise. They have 

done a great job in Rim to Rim tournament in Twin.   
• Our Cheer team has done a great job performing and supporting our athletes   
• The Theater Department is performing the Musical “The Music Man” at Roper 

Auditorium.   
• On Veterans day, we had three Veterans speak to our students during a school wide 

assembly 
• Boys basketball is undefeated 

  

I would like to express my appreciation to Rob Champlain for the many years serving on the 
School Board. It’s a job that requires dedication, determination and integrity. I think that having 
Rob on the Board and as the chair has been a blessing to this community and to the district. This 
district faced many challenges, and under Rob’s leadership we were able to successfully meet 
and exceed community members’ expectations.  

The semester is almost over, the biggest challenge will be to keep students focused on their 
grades when they come back from Christmas break.  

Respectfully,  

Dominik Unger 

 

 

 


